
Leading	the	Way!		The	Council	on	Undergraduate	Research,	an	organization		that	promotes	high-quality	
faculty-undergraduate	 collaborative	 research	 and	 scholarly	work,	 celebrates	 the	 leadership	 shown	 by	
the	 following	 institutions	 for	 providing	 significant	 numbers	 of	 their	 students	 with	 an	 opportunity	 to	
present	their	work	at	the	National	Conference	on	Undergraduate	Research,	the	leading	national	venue	
for	the	presentation	of	undergraduate	research	for	the	past	29	years.*	

	

Appalachian	State	University	 	 John	Brown	University	 	 	 	 University	of	Minnesota	–	Duluth	
Black	Hills	State	University	 	 Juniata	College	 		 	 	 	 University	of	Minnesota	–	Twin	Cities	
Bridgewater	State	University	 	 Lafayette	College	 	 	 	 University	of	Nebraska	–	Kearney	
Capital	University	 	 	 Lubbock	Christian	University		 	 	 University	of	Rochester	
Carthage	College	 	 	 Luther	College	 	 	 	 	 University	of	Utah	
College	of	Saint	Benedict		 	 Massachusetts	College	of	Liberal	Arts	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	Eau	Claire		
Concordia	College	(MN)		 	 Minnesota	State	University	-	Mankato	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	La	Crosse	
Dominican	University	of	California	 Moravian	College	 	 	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	Milwaukee	
Eastern	Illinois	University	 	 North	Central	College	 	 	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	River	Falls	
Eastern	Washington	University	 	 Norwich	University	 	 	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	Stout		
Elon	University	 	 	 	 Occidental	College	 	 	 	 University	of	Wisconsin	–	Whitewater	
George	Mason	University	 	 Saint	Catherine	University	 	 	 Utah	State	University	
Gustavus	Adolphus	College	 	 Saint	Olaf	College		 		 	 	 Utah	Valley	University	
Hamline	University	 	 	 Salisbury	University	 		 	 	 Wayne	State	University	
Hendrix	College		 	 	 Susquehanna	University		 	 	 Weber	State	University	
Hope	College	 	 	 	 Truman	State	University	 	 	 Wells	College	
Ithaca	College	 	 	 	 Union	College	 	 	 	 	 Western	Carolina	University	
Jacksonville	University	 	 	 University	of	Kentucky	 	 	 	 Westminster	College	(PA)	
																 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 William	Peace	University																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																						
	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	your	students	among	the	
thousands	of	undergraduates	who	will	attend	NCUR		
2016	at	the	University	of	North	Carolina	Asheville!	
For	more	information	and	to	submit	abstracts,	go	to	cur.org.	
 
*Schools on the list were selected from institutions with consistent NCUR participation from 2012-2015, based on the total number of participants or based on participation as a percentage of their student bodies. 
 


